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The below is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:

Secretary Pompeo met with Malaysian Prime Minister Mahathir to congratulate
the new government and all of the Malaysian people on competitive elections
and the peaceful transition of authority between governments. They discussed
ways to work together to strengthen the U.S.-Malaysia Comprehensive
Partnership based on shared democratic values, including advancing mutual
security and economic interests across the Indo-Pacific.
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